
From: Willie Chandler [mailto:uu.chandler@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 10:47 AM 
To: dcdcityplancommission; Lee, Chris 

Cc: Kovac, Nik 
Subject: Columbia St. Mary's - proposed zoning 

 

Dear Plan Commission,  

I am writing to request a delay in the vote of item #3 on today's meeting agenda, File #180316.  

 

I understand the Historic Water Tower Neighborhood association would like an opportunity to 

work with the city and the property owner to confirm the proposed zoning revision will align 

with the historic character and scale of the surrounding neighborhood.  

 

As a nearby resident, I agree that it is extremely important that any new development on the 

parcel is completed in harmony with the existing built environment. A delay in today's vote will 

allow time for this necessary coordination between all parties.  

 

Sincerely,  

Willie Chandler, AIA 

2408 N. Terrace Ave.  

Milwaukee, WI 53211 

414-239-3358 
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